
 

 

CDBG COVID-19 Q&A: Staff Costs and 
Unused and Partially Utilized Space 

This question and answer provides information on the eligible use of Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funds for costs associated with staff who are on leave due to the closure of the 
grantee or subrecipient’s office, and the costs of the grantee or subrecipient’s unused or partially 
utilized space in response to COVID-19. 
View the CDBG COVID-19 Q&A: Using CDBG Funds for Staff Costs and Unused and Partially 
Utilized Space. 
 
View all CDBG infectious disease response resources. 
 

https://hudexchange.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87d7c8afc03ba69ee70d865b9&id=5ee799a031&e=ac8a38ac6d
https://hudexchange.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87d7c8afc03ba69ee70d865b9&id=5ee799a031&e=ac8a38ac6d
https://hudexchange.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=87d7c8afc03ba69ee70d865b9&id=476783527f&e=ac8a38ac6d

